
From: henkinp@earthlink.net
To: Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; MontgomerySteppe, Monica; Lawson-Remer, Terra
Cc: FGG, Public Comment
Subject: [External] EMT FEES FOR SERVICE AREA 17 (Please include with documents for agenda #3)
Date: Thursday, May 1, 2025 1:28:05 PM

Hi Supervisors,

Raising fees between 18 and 230% when the inflation rate is about 2.5% is grossly
inflationary. You call this a phased approach? I call it a way to keep poor people from
building in the unincorporated areas.

Ambulance transfer fees (section 369) at $3,743 plus $48/mile for Del Mar, Solana
Beach, Rancho Santa Fe, Encinitas, and Elfin Forest sounds like a soak-the-rich
scheme.

Too many times, we lack adequate justification for these unequitable expenses.

Regards,

Paul Henkin
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